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Salford City Council’s Cycling Forum

Held on the 22nd  February 2005 at the Civic Centre Swinton

Agenda

Welcome,  & Apologies
Presentation from Janet Roberts the Project Manager for The Bridgewater Way, which is a proposal being promoted by the Bridgewater Canal Trust (which comprises 8 local authorities and the Manchester Ship Canal Company) to create a multi user route along the entire 65km length of the Bridgewater Canal. It is proposed to ensure that cycling use is included along this new route where feasible.
Bike weeks promotion Ideas 



Robin Polack suggestion “ Bike and Train (leisure ride)”- an update
 





Jo Bennet community rides – update from previous meeting



Andy Salmon – update on meeting with council leadership



Peter Kidd letters to PCT & Hospital Trust – no replies yet 



Anne Marie Marshall suggestion

“I don't know whether you will be interested in this for Bike Week, but the Big Lottery Fund have given funding to the council for a BMX facility at Princes Park Irlam.  The construction of which has just started and it's hoped that it should be completed by April.  I was wondering would you be interested in doing something for Bike Week with this?  I know various events are being planned for Princes Park over the summer that could tie into to this and there is a regular Parks and Open Spaces meeting held at the Irlam Offices in Astley Road.  The next meeting is to be held on 4th March at 2pm.”
Ongoing issues
A5082 Cleggs La Cycle Route/ Resurfacing Little Hulton – update following Andy’s meeting with Nigel Openshaw to discuss plans.
Barton Route Improvement - detail of proposed scheme.

Loop line improvement – update on requested information.
Cycle Parking – location Map.

Cycling Project Grant- Criteria
East Lancs. Road – Wigan link
The Height roundabout – any plans
Urban Vision update on impact to cycling facilities
Next Meetings
????
Contact officer Peter Kidd

Scrutiny Support Officer 0161 793 3322
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